SSG: Information disclosure on holding extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2018
On 31 July 2018, Seagull Shipping Company disclosed information on holding extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:

Based on clause 6, article 4 in annual General Mandate 2018 dated 31/ 07/ 2018, Board of Directors of the Company decides to hold the extraordinary General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of the Company as follows:

Time of the Meeting: in Sep 2018

Location of the Meeting: Navy Guest House, No. 05 Ly Tu Trong, Minh Khai ward, Hong Bang district, Ho Chi Minh city
Record date: 22/ 08/ 2018

